
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 28 April 2005 

10. PARKING ON NEW BRIGHTON ROAD ON ANZAC DAY 
 
 The Community Engagement Assistant sought the approval of the Board for funding from its 

Discretionary Fund for implementation of a traffic management plan in order to resolve the traffic 
management issues in front of the New Brighton RSA building on ANZAC day. 

 
 The Board resolved to make a grant of $1,000 from its Discretionary Fund to the New Brighton RSA 

towards implementation of a traffic management plan on ANZAC day in 2005. 


